
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

2. PETITIONS 
 
 2.1 Bob Shearing tabled a petition from residents of Halswell Junction Road requesting a review of 

speed limits on the road.   
 
  The Board received the petition and referred it to the Transport and Roading Committee 

meeting on 29 June 2007, and requested that staff invite representatives of the petitioners to 
speak as a deputation to that meeting. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


